
From: Dawn Jennings <DawnJennings@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/22/2014 2:21:10 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Winter Weather Protocol

Thank you for your email. I will be out of the office begininng December 22nd until December 29th 2014. . I 
will respond to your email as soon as possible. If your email is of urgency, please call 803.212.6056 and leave 
a brief detail message.

Have a Healthy and Safe Holiday as well as a Properous New Year!

Dawn Jennings - Executive Assistant
Senators John W Matthews & Marlon Kimpson
P O Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
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